
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

To Our Valued Customers and Partners, 
 
As the global, national, and local reactions to the Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) continues to be in flux, we at GSM Industrial want our 
customers and partners to be aware of our company's response.  
 
We take our role in your company's success seriously, and we are 
committed to delivering the quality fabrication and manufacturing 
you've come to expect from us, even in the face of a national crisis.  
 
As of Monday, 3/30/2020, GSM Industrial is open, with our shop 
and field operations running at a limited capacity.   
 
We are working hard to keep up with the demands of our customers 
who are continuing to run as essential, Life Sustaining businesses.  
We are asking that customers provide a letter to confirm their status 
and we are addressing each project on a case by case basis. Our 
shipping and receiving department is running and delivering projects 
as carriers are available and customers can receive them. We are 
also continuing to offer field service work to life sustaining businesses 
in PA and essential operations out of state.  
 
Finally, GSM Industrial is working to protect our best assets: our 
people and the communities in which we work. We are following 
COVID-19 developments and requiring employees to follow the 
standards set forth by the CDC.  Our entire office staff is continuing to 
work remotely so our office is closed to visitors who do not have an 
appointment.   
 
PLEASE CALL MY MOBILE PHONE AT 717.575.1890 TO ACCESS 
THE BUILDING 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Dombach, 
President, GSM Industrial                                                   Last Updated 03/31/2020 

 


